Dear Supervisors,

| checked the BoS agenda details for June 10, 2020. | see attached documents for Sup. Haschak's item
but still nothing describing Sup. McCowen's proposal with adequate information to consider both
proposals.

Without significantly more information re: Sup. McCowen's suggested replacement of our County's
existing cultivation ordinance (agreeably flawed), | strongly recommend both items 6(a) and 6(b) be
removed from the agenda and postpone discussion until such time as better detail is available from Sup.
McCowen/staff and the County and the State are in agreement as to how to move forward with CEQA
review and procedures.

| am aware that some dialogue has occurred between stakeholders and State and County officials, but
apparently more questions remain than answers. Our focus must be dedicated to the protection of
cultivators who have complied with the existing regulations and relied on County staff's assurances that
our MND satisfies CEQA.

Until more common ground is achieved between CDFA, CDFW and the County, we are spinning our
wheels and wasting time. Please postpone discussion of Sups. Haschak's and McCowen's cannabis
ordinance changes until the public can hear more and respond accordingly.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Corinne Powell



